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For fans of TLCâ€™s Long Island Medium and anyone interested in the big questions of life, death,
and finding out whatâ€™s important in between, New York Times bestselling author and medium
Theresa Caputo shares how she discovered her gift and her many encounters with Spirit.Beloved
medium Theresa Caputo, star of the hit television show Long Island Medium, opens the door to her
world and invites you to experience her exceptional gift of communicating with those whoâ€™ve
crossed over to the Other Side. The always funny, frank, and down-to-earth mediumâ€”whether
sheâ€™s talking to her family, the local butcher, or the souls of those whoâ€™ve passed onâ€”began
communicating with Spirit at the age of four, but didnâ€™t fully accept her gift until she was
thirty-three years old. She had a good life as a busy wife and working mom, but also suffered from
chronic anxiety that, as it turned out, came from ignoring her abilities. Once Theresa began
channeling, she realized that she felt much better after delivering a message from Spirit and
releasing that energy. Since then sheâ€™ s used her extraordinary gift to help people heal from the
loss of their loved ones. Theresa feels that itâ€™s her purpose to make us all aware that there is
more to life than what we see here in the physical world. She wants you to know that your deceased
loved ones are safe and at peace, and that theyâ€™re now with you in a different wayâ€”watching
over you, loving you, and assisting you from the Other Side. She also wants you to realize that the
unexplainable things you sense and feel from these souls are real, and that itâ€™s healthy and
essential to acknowledge them. Thereâ€™s More to Life Than This lends insight on how
Theresaâ€™s mediumship works, what happens to your soul when you die, what Spirit says Heaven
is like, what the deceased want you to know, the importance of living a positive life, and the many
roles that your family, friends, angels, guides, souls of faith, and God play here and in the afterlife. It
also explores how to safely connect with Spirit, so that you can recognize when your loved ones are
reaching out. Through Theresaâ€™s personal story, compelling anecdotes, and fascinating client
readings, she teaches us about how she communicates with Spirit and helps us to understand and
appreciate the important lessons and touching messages that weâ€™re meant to embrace every
day.
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As a self-professed spirit junkie, I've read dozens of books on 'the other side (Van Praag, Edwards,
Anderson, and Williams, Virtue to list a few). I am a big fan of Teresa's show. However, I was a bit
scared that this book was going to be a rehashing of the show's content. I was hoping for something
deeper, and I was very pleasantly surprised when I finished the book. TC does a great job of
covering the various "behind the scenes" segments on how she communicates with the other side.
She also delves into what she believes happens to us when we cross over, as well as a general
structure of heaven. She goes over Life Lessons, angels, spirit guides and reincarnation in a way
that the sprit novice could understand. She goes over why she believes we're here on earth, and
also explains how we can also communicate with spirit. (Not to say that we will be at her level,
because she feels mediumship is genetic). I love her even more after reading her book. Unlike
some authors I've read on the topic, her humbleness really comes through. I really hope that her
mainstream appeal will help open the door for more people to embrace spirituality. Five stars all the
way.Ready to take the red pill? Check out Journey of Souls: Case Studies of Life Between Lives
next.

I've listened to this book on audible.com over the past two days and I must say that I am so
pleased. I read and study a lot of mediums and Theresa is wonderful. She is humble and very
caring. She does not have an ego. Theresa has helped so many people understand the true gift of
mediumship and has provided loving/caring messages from our loved ones on the other side. I have
seen Theresa in person twice now, and she is incredibly good. This book is appropriate for people
who know very little about the subject, to experts. Thank you Theresa for enlightening so many.
While she doesn't care if you believe her, she truly does care about the people and the messages
she delivers. Highly recommend and thank you Theresa for writing this book.

This was an awesome book and has helped me to understand and has answered a lot of questions
I have had about spirits and the afterlife especially in the last four years since my daughter's
passing. Thank you Theresa!

Theresa's TV series is touching and funny, but not real deep, so I didn't have high hopes for her
memoir to have much substance. Was I wrong! Along with her co-writer, Theresa has written an
engaging, deeply spiritual book that is appropriate for anyone who is interested in knowing more
about why we are all going through this human experience.I love her candid matter-of-fact
knowingness about God and the non-physical part of our journey. I actually got emotional when she
admitted that this is her last incarnation - she has evolved to the point of learning all the lessons on
earth that she needs to, and upon her transition she will remain in spirit.Which brings up some
interesting thoughts... We are all trying to evolve - to become better human beings, learning the
lessons of love and caring for our fellow man. Looking at Theresa, knowing what she has revealed
in this book, you realize what is truly important in life. It's not having the best fitness, or the most
rewarding career, or the best education. Life really is about reaching out to others, acknowledging
their pain, sharing a smile and some kind words, reassuring them that all is well, etc. WWJD, as
they say. Well, she is doing it.There's so much focus in the TV show on proving over and over that
"she's the real deal", but that misses the point. She has hugely important spiritual lessons to teach
us - that is where the producers need to focus.We're lucky to be alive to see this lady do what she
does so well - what a treat!

My husband my love and soul mate passed away 2yrs. Ago. Through my happy and sad tears I now
understand better that he is still with me and how his passing made me a better person and more
spiritual. Thanks Theresa for explaining things in a way it was easy for me to understand I
recommend this book to everyone. God bless you. I pray our paths cross someday.

I lost my husband 2 years ago. I've never felt so lost. Theresa answered so many of my questions.
Thank you so much.

Theresa's book reads just the way she talks. It's definitely her story told her way. Beginner's to the
world of mediumship will enjoy this thoroughly as it is very basic.

I loved this book. I read it cover to cover. I have had my own experiences with relatives who have
passed and or angels. It verified a lot of things I had experienced. It was very healing, and I
appreciated the information on soul growth. I was surprised at the end to read the information from
the writer. She definitely captured the Theresa we see on the TV . This is a good book for people
who struggle with many issues.

There's More to Life Than This: Healing Messages, Remarkable Stories, and Insight About the
Other Side from the Long Island Medium Messages of Hope: The Metaphysical Memoir of a Most
Unexpected Medium Healing: Reclaim Your Health: Self Healing Techniques: Fasting, Meditation,
Prayer, Healing Medicine, and Energy Work (Channeling, Shamanism, Chakra Healing, ... Qigong
Healing, Ayahuasca Book 1) Crystals and Gemstones: Healing The Body Naturally (Chakra
Healing, Crystal Healing, Self Healing, Reiki Healing) Round walled graveyards and churches in
Iceland, Greenland and possibly in Rhode Island.: Were there Round walled graveyards and
churches in Rhode Island like in Iceland and Greenland. Island Style Cookbook: Guam's Favorite
Soups, Tasty Guam Recipes, Wonderful Chamorro Island Food , Exotic Guam Cookbook Of Soups,
Enjoy Awesome Chamorro Guam Food From This Island Cookbook How to Grow More Vegetables,
Eighth Edition: (and Fruits, Nuts, Berries, Grains, and Other Crops) Than You Ever Thought
Possible on Less Land Than You ... (And Fruits, Nuts, Berries, Grains,) New England Waterfalls: A
Guide to More Than 400 Cascades and Waterfalls (Second Edition) (New England Waterfalls: A
Guide to More Than 200 Cascades & Waterfalls) More Than This (More Than Series Book 1)
Transformers: More Than Meets the Eye (2011-) Vol. 1: More Than Meets the Eye v. 1 Ouija Board
Stories: Chilling True Horror Stories Of Ouija Boards Gone Wrong (Ouija Board Stories, Ghost
Stories, True Horror Stories, Ouija Board Nightmares, Haunted Places Book 1) Reiki: The Healing
Energy of Reiki - Beginner's Guide for Reiki Energy and Spiritual Healing: Reiki: Easy and Simple
Energy Healing Techniques Using the ... Energy Healing for Beginners Book 1) REIKI: From
Beginner to Expert - Energy Healing Double Book Bundle (+Bonus!) - Ultimate Guide to Reiki
Healing & Chakra Healing (Energy Healing, Chakras ... Beginners, Reiki Symbols, Chakra
Balancing) Medical Medium Life-Changing Foods: Save Yourself and the Ones You Love with the
Hidden Healing Powers of Fruits & Vegetables There Is Nothing Sweeter in Life Than a
Granddaughter: Words to Let a Granddaughter Know How Much She Is Loved Who's There?: 501
Side-Splitting Knock-Knock Jokes from Highlights (Laugh Attack!) The Gospels Side-by-Side Side
by Side: Student Book 1, Third Edition Side by Side Book 1 (Bk. 1) Past Life Regression: A Practical
Guide To Understanding PLR - Learn How To Release Past Fear, Unlock Hidden Powers, & Gain

Insight On Your Life's Purpose. ... Hypnosis, Death, Dreams, Spirituality)

